
Attention Schools! 

Are you serving American Indian and Alaska Native students? 

 

Would you like to participate in a research study that focuses on improving 

outcomes for American Indian and Alaska Native Students? 

 

The extent to which students feel welcomed and supported in their classrooms 

impacts their overall school success. To help us better understand the extent to 

which teacher implement practices associated with culturally responsive 

classrooms, we would like to administer a survey to teachers in schools serving 

American Indian students. The survey queries teachers about their practices to (a) 

promote positive relationships with their students and families, (b) teach academic 

content, (c) provide social support, and (d) engage with their school’s community 
 

We are looking for school partners to do the following:  

 Encourage their teaching staff to complete the survey available on-line via 

Qualtrics. Completion of the survey will take 20-30 minutes.  

 

We offer:  

 A summary of the outcomes of the survey 

 $500 to each participating school where 80% of all teachers complete the 

survey 

 

 

For more information, and to participate, please contact Claudia Vincent at 

clavin@uoregon.edu or 541-346-2486.  

 

This project is funded by the Institute of Education Sciences, U.S. Department of Education, 

Grant # R305A140162. 
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